
School Safety and Security Committee 

Meeting Notes 

February 6, 2020 

 

• Provided updates on trainings on threat assessments.  All principals have received threat 
assessment training.   

• Reviewed the threat assessment screening form and full threat assessment documentation.  All 
are in agreement to use the forms provided by the Texas School Safety Center.   

• Holly Engleman and Dr. Nicole Whetstone provided updates on their campus experiences with 
the threat assessment process and forms.   

• It was agreed that the Behavior/Threat Assessment checklist will be added as an addendum to 
the current Threat Assessment forms.   

• The need for a safety training module with short scenarios was discussed.  A training module will 
be developed.  

• Reviewed changes to MEOP and the final revisions were accepted.   
• Discussed that the final MEOP will be reviewed by UT attorney and then will go to advisory 

board for their approval in March 2020.   
• Presented a draft of the UTCSS Reunification Plan. Revisions were made and then the plan was 

accepted by the committee.  The plan will be presented at the next advisory school board 
meeting in March 2020.   

• Reviewed the list of Campus Safety Liaisons.   
• Next meeting will be held in Summer 2020. Date to be determined.   
• For the Summer 2020 meeting, the following items will be discussed:  

o Auditing of 1-2 campuses 
o Safety Training module (with short scenarios) 
o Review of Behavior/Threat Assessment checklist  

 

 


